
The Nature Conservancy began conducting controlled burns on 
this site in 2016, to benefit native plant and animal communities 
at the Nassawango Creek preserve. Now we need your help to 
monitor the results. Please follow the instructions below. We will 
compile the photos submitted by citizen scientists like you to 
document the long-term success of our controlled burn program.

Calling all Citizen Scientists!
HELP US TRACK A CONTROLLED BURN

T H A N K  YO U  F O R  B E I N G  A  C I T I Z E N  S C I E N T I S T !

Place device into the bracket.

Take a photo of the view, 
without a filter.

Post your picture to social media 
using the hashtag: 
#nassburn
to Facebook, Twitter or Instagram.
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